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Major BART Delay Major BART Delay on San
Francisco Line in the SFO, Millbrae, and East Bay

Direction
Thursday, May 13" @ 4:29 PM

We have received the following alert from BART:

BART is recovering from an earlier problem. There is a 20-minute delay on the San Francisco Line in the
SFO, Millbrae and East Bay directions due to an earlier equipment problem on a train.

Please monitor BART for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute
alternatives.

May 13, 2021

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance.

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources.

www.tmasfconnects.org
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